
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 

We hope you had a nice break over the 
Christmas holidays and are now ready for 

the Spring term.  
We have lots going on this term for the 

children to look forward to. 

If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to ask. 
Thank you, Mrs Jones 

General reminders 

 
 Reception and Year 1 children should 

arrive at school between 8.45-8.55am 
 Children should be collected at 3.15pm 

 P.E is on a Friday 
Children must come to school wearing their PE 

kits. They will need a t-shirt and shorts/
leggings/joggers and trainers (no laces please). 

No earrings to be worn on these days 
 Your child may receive Read Write Inc. 

tasks to complete at home. These do not 
need to be returned to school 

 Your child will have a B.E.A.R Club book to 
bring home, please return it to school 

every Wednesday 
 Please read at home with your child and 

remember to return their school reading 
book on their reading day 

 Please can all uniform and P.E kit have 
your child’s name on 

 Please send a water bottle with your 
child’s name on in to school with your 

child. This must contain water, not squash 
or juice. We will send water bottles home 

every day to be washed and refilled 

Meet the teachers 
 

Mrs Jones (Class teacher) 
Mrs Williams (Class teacher) 
Miss Lacey (Support staff) 

In Reception/Year1 we have healthy snack in 
class every day .  

Snack must now be paid at the beginning of 
each half term. £5 for this half term should 
be brought in to school in an envelope with 

your child’s name on. If we have not received 
money by Friday 13th January then we will 
presume you are providing your own snack.  

 
If your child brings their own snack in to 

school then please remember that this must 
be fruit, vegetables or plain breadsticks only. 

(No salted or cheesy crackers please)  
Please let us know if your child has any 

allergies. 

Our topic this term is  
 

Dangerous Dinosaurs 
This exciting project teaches children about 
the different animals that roamed Earth mil-
lions of years ago and how they are related to 
animals that live on Earth today. As always we 

will be following the children’s interests 
through out the topic and encouraging them to 

be independent and creative learners which 
will prepare them for the new curriculum. 

  
We are very excited to be having visitors into 

school as part of this topic. Please search  
Dinomania—Dino4hire online to see who the 
visitors are and let us know if you think your 
child may be a little nervous and may want to 

sit next to a member of staff. 
 

You will have received a letter giving you the 
opportunity to talk about this topic with your 
child and think of ideas that they would like 
to learn about in school. Please remember to 

return this to school. 
 

Please keep your eye on our Twitter page to 
see  updates of what your child is doing in 

school. (Twitter name - @ParcLewis) 


